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I very, very strongly urge you to DENY THIS PERMIT.During a critical drought it is immoral and
irresponsible to remove groundwater to satisfy a greedy corporate mining interest.We need to
protect Arizona's groundwater for not only our residents but also the natural environment that
supports life itself.


